
Jan. 31st-Feb. 4th

Classroom News
Dates to 

Remember

Reminders:  

To Do:   

Homework:  Each night students will need to read for 15 
minutes and complete a math page for homework.

Reading:  Biographies: Famous People

Writing:  Biographies
 
Math:  Three-Digit Subtraction With and Without Regrouping 

Social Studies:  American Symbols         

Handwriting: Lowercase Cursive Letters: i, t, u, w, e

Parent Connection

Second grade is the only year students will learn cursive, 
so it is very important that students practice at home!

February 14th- Interims

February 18th- No School; 
Professional Development 
for Teachers

February 21st- No School; 
Presidents’ Day

● If your child is interested in bringing Valentines to their class, 
they must bring them to school by Thursday, Feb. 10th. 
Below is the number of students in each classroom. 
                     Wicker: 18 Hawkins: 18 Fisher: 14

● If your child is quarantined, please login to Schoology to 
complete assignments.  Most of the assignments are found 
in Seesaw as well.   All assignments should be completed in 
their entirety to be counted present for those days.

Continue to look for 
weekly emails from the 

2nd grade teachers at the 
beginning of the week.  
There are many times 

that we include additional 
information in our email 
that is not stated on the 

newsletter.  
 


